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STATEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER

2ND AUGUST 1982

I have heard with great sadness of the tragic

death of Jocelyn Cadbury.

Though he had only been in the House for three

years he was widely liked and respected.

Parliament has lost one of its most promising_

younger Members and his Constituents a very

assiduous M.P.


